
As a life long Oregonian, I am disgusted at the manner in which this bill is being withheld from 
the voters. As a small business the requirements will put a burden on our company that we will 
not survive. Shame on this current government in Salem that is putting special interest ahead 
of  hardworking Oregonians.  
I am a life long Independent voter but the democratic actions currently in charge have forced 
me to change my party.  
Best regards 
Karen Harris-Gipson 
 
--  

Karen Harris-Gipson 
John Gipson Transportation LLC 
Phone: 541.479.6911 

 
 
 
 
 
 


